
 

 
 

Minutes of Board Meeting 
Held at the Queens Hotel 10/12/19  5.30pm 

 

Present:                                                                                                             

Sherry Siefken-Glossop                                                    John Hill 

Belinda Hanks                                                                  Justin Morgan                             

Helen Tripconey      BID Manager                                               Simon Sharp 

Steve Cross                                                                               Nick Reed 

Alex Ward                                                                                 

Apologies       

 Roger Symons    James De Seta.  Rex Harris  

 

Food Festival   

It was agreed by all board members to help and support 2020 Food and Drink Festival.  

Budget 

Helen informed the board that she had drawn down £25k from the levy money and will pay 

some money to Dominic for the Christmas lights. Pay some money to PEG for New Year. She 

also informed the board that she was still in talks with County Council regarding the bill they 

sent for the bins on the Wharf. 

December & New Year. 

Father Christmas arrival, grotto and  Lantern Parade went really well. Food Trail will happen on 

the 21st December, the winner will picked at the Rum and Crab 7pm all welcome. 



Helen has contacted Macsalvors regarding a mesh to go on the railing on the Wharf for New 

Years Eve, but has had no reply. 

Benches  

Helen informed the board that the Symons group has agreed to take over the up keep of 8 

benches on the Wharf and have agreed that their handy man will  do the up keep on any other 

bench at cost. Simon Sharp  and Steve Cross both said that they will take over 1 bench each. 

Training   

Helen informed the board that the Police training will be at the upstairs at the Hub, on the 15th 

January 6pm. All welcome, if you want to attend please inform Helen. 

Shop Watch 

There will have to be a new shopwatch group formed due to data protection. Helen will hand 

out new code of conduct forms to all shop owners to sign. 

Town WiFi 

A firm called Elephant will be doing a survey in St.Ives on the 14th January. 

Crowd Funding  

Nick and Justin has been unable to start looking into this due to work demands. But will 

endeavor to start in the new year. 

 

Next Meeting 8th January place to be arranged. 

Happy Christmas and a Wonderful New Year  

  

                                              


